attracted a huge amount of interest on the May Bank Holiday weekend. Postcards, videos,
Southwold Railway Society, a silversmith who used to live in Mill Lane brought a collection of
his mother’s postcards from the turn of the 20th century and a father and son had
researched the life of John Doman Turner, the painter of the Scroll. The scroll was at also on
display.

2017 /14 Report from the Walberswick Allotment from Philip Kett

Philip reported that the allotment is 2.5 acres and divided into 35 plots of varying sizes. The
rents total £228.00 annually. Water is supplied through the Caravan Site by permission of Mr
Whinyard the owner. Philip advised the Parish Council that it needs to review what needs to
be done in the next year.

2017/13 Walberswick WI

Report given by Marion Beard.

2017/15 Planning Advisory Group report from John Nicholls. Group includes members
of the Parish Plan Working Party and other interested members.

Walberswick Beach Accessibility for Disabled. This came from the Parish Plan and the
proposal is to extend the boardwalk to the top of the dunes. This will have a dual purpose of
helping the health and stability of the marram grass as well as making the beach more
accessible.

2017/16 Walberswick Scroll and Heritage Hut Report.

Bill outlined plans for the Heritage Hut as a venue for events and a base for the Parish
Council to be administered from. It would restore the Heritage Hut to being the focal point
on the Village Green. Bill asked for a show of hands to indicate if villagers support these
proposals. A large percentage of the villagers present were in favour of this. It was pointed
out that not everyone was present so the conversation will be continued through the
website and the Village News.

2017/17 W.I. Report
The report on the activities of the Women’s Institute was given by Marian Beard

2017 /18 Any other issues raised

Flooding was raised as an issue by a George Atkinson whose garden had been fiooded.
Councillor Richardson told him that the Clerk was researching inflatable flood barriers to be
held to help protect properties.

Another villager praised the introduction of the 20mph limit and asked the Parish Council to
acquire a Speed Indicator Display SID). It was agreed that this would be placed on the WPC
Agenda. Councillor Gower said that money is available from SCC and SCDC for these SIDs.

There was no other business and the Chairman closed the meeting at 9.20pm.
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